
POLICE PENSION BOARD MINUTES 

September 12, 1974 

The Police Pension Board met in the City Manager's Office at City 
Hall at 9:00 a.m. Thursday, September 12, 1974. Members present: 
Chairman Harvey Rose, Finance Director Victor Vance, and Secretary 
Neva Lockhart. Captain Mike Chesnick, Police Representative,was 
absent. 	Personnel Assistant Pat Bittle was present. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Rose and was called to 
consider the request by Lieutenant James T. Logue to be retired 
under the provisions of CRS 139.49-22. A letter from Thomas E. 
Miller, M.D., was submitted for the record. 

It was moved by Vic Vance and seconded by Neva Lockhart that the 
request be tabled and directed that the Personnel Department get 
a report from Richard E. Troy, M.D. Motion carried. 

The Chairman adjourned the meeting at 9:20 a.m. 

Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 
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